
For St. Cloud, Detroit Lakes, Grand Forks 

Statement re Online Public Inspection File 

An internal audit of the Online Public Inspection File was conducted in October 2020. It is now 

complete. 

All Annual EEO Public File Reports were timely prepared throughout the license term. There was 

delay in uploading the 2013 report due to a misunderstanding of the online public inspection file 

guide used for reference. It was (mistakenly) understood that only the reports for 2017 and 

forward were required to be uploaded to the new Online Public Inspection File. The 2013 report 

has been uploaded as a result of the audit.  

A list of the documents required to be made available to the FCC pursuant to Section 73.3613, 

listed in Ownership Reports pursuant to Section 73.3615, and identified in the OPIF pursuant to 

Section 73.3526(e)(5), has been uploaded as a result of the audit.  


